
Tulsa Virtual Academy family update – 11/9/2020 

 

Hi TVA families! 

Welcome back after intercession week! I hope you had some time to rest and get ready for the start of 
the second quarter of the school year. Thank you to all of our families who participated in 
Parent/Teacher conferences last week. We had such an amazing turnout and it was wonderful to be 
able to connect with so many of you. If you were not able to meet with all of your student’s teachers, 
please do not hesitate to reach out to them via email. They will be happy to arrange a time to meet with 
you during their office hours.  

Updates for students in grades 6th through 12th: 

• As a reminder, I want to encourage you to reach out to your student’s teachers first anytime 
that you might have questions or concerns. We want to be able to serve all of our families as 
quickly as possible and the best line of communication that you have is always your student’s 
teacher. If for some reason you do not hear back from your teacher within three days, or if you 
do not reach a resolution with your teacher, please then email your grade-specific school leader. 
You can find contact information for all Tulsa Virtual Academy teachers and team members at 
www.tulsaschools.org/virtual. We thank you for your patience as we work to respond to all 
inquiries from our students and families!  

• Students enrolled in Advanced Placement (AP) classes will have until Friday, Nov. 13 to register 
to take AP tests. Please reach out to your student’s home school for more information and to 
register your student to take a test. 

• As your Tulsa Virtual Academy students are completing their coursework online, don’t forget to 
incorporate breaks and creative activities to keep your student moving and active! Check out 
the Stay Active OK website for lots of great ideas for exercise games, art projects, and more 
ideas for activities you can do at home! 

 
Have a great week!  
 
Gina Wilson 
School Leader 
Tulsa Virtual Academy 

http://www.tulsaschools.org/virtual
https://stayactiveok.com/

